
From: Isabella Chu  

Date: August 7, 2017 at 11:08:51 AM PDT 

To: "Liu, Lori"  

Subject: Please support the proposed Baylands plan  
 

Dear Mayor Lori S. Liu, 

 

The proposed Brisbane Baylands plan has over 4,000 units of desperately needed housing.  

 

I realize the housing free option is LEED certified. But a LEED certified development near 

transit without housing is a bit like touting the health benefits of organic cigarettes. It 

demonstrates fundamental lack of understanding of what the real drivers of emissions are. 

Shifting them 10 miles north doesn't make them go away. 

 

On behalf of myself, hundreds of Brisbane residents, and thousands of Bay Area advocates, I 

encourage you to do the right thing for Brisbane and the Bay Area.  Please support the proposed 

plan with the full number of housing units. 

 

 

Regards,  

Isabella Chu 


